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Admissions Policy

It is the intention of The Ark Nurseries to make our provision accessible to children and families from all sections of the community. Our admissions policy operates within an equal opportunities framework and is regularly reviewed.

· We will ensure that The Ark Nurseries are widely known in local communities. Advertising will take place and all sections of the community are welcomed

· We will ensure that the description of the setting and their practices enables children and/or parents with additional needs to take part in the activities of the setting. 
· We will ensure that information about our settings is accessible in written form to all. And where necessary we will try to provide spoken form.

· Children from the age of 6 weeks will be admitted in accordance with our Ofsted Registration.

· We will endeavour to be flexible regarding attendance to accommodate the needs of all families.

· We hold a waiting list which will be monitored and reviewed regularly.

The following factors will be taken into consideration in offering places:

· Siblings already attending the setting

· Length of time on waiting list

· Priority will be given to children of eligible age for nursery education funded places.
Funded places will be offered in accordance with the code of practice for nursery education funding and any local conditions in place at the time. Parents/carers must complete a registration form before their child can attend and sign consent for this information to be maintained by The Ark Nurseries Ltd in line with the Data Protection Act 1998, the General Data Protection Regulation 2018 and Ofsted Registration requirement under The 1989 Children Act.

Payment

Fee payment is required monthly in advance (by the 7th of the month), preferably by standing order.
In the event of non payment:

The accounts clerk or nursery manager will liaise with the parent/carer concerned

A payment plan will be agreed if necessary

Where there is no resolution the child’s/children’s place may be

withdrawn.
All financial matters will be dealt with the utmost sensitivity and consideration and in confidence.

The Ark Nursery is registered with Ofsted, therefore where appropriate

parents/carers are able to claim child tax credit. 

Childcare Vouchers

The Ark Nursery is registered with and accepts most childcare voucher schemes and is registered to receive Tax Free Childcare payments.
Details are available on request.
This policy is reviewed annually.
